
 

 

Kadugli Newsletter and Prayer Diary 

“Please do not grow tired of praying for Sudan” (Archbishop Ezekiel) 

There is much to be thankful for this month.  Peace talks continue between the 
government and SPLM North, and we may reflect “better jaw jaw than war war” as Sir 
Winston Churchill said, but we must add that it is better still that peace may be agreed 
and embraced at every level of society. 
 
Peace Primary School continues to thrive as it approaches the end of term. Some of the 
children are sitting for their Sudan Primary Certificate, and we pray they will pass with 
flying colours. Teachers and support staff are very committed and enjoy the backing of 
the parents. The school also has several orphans, and they are particularly grateful that 
they are not neglected but given free education; teachers are encouraging them to take 
their studies seriously so they can achieve their dreams. 
 
Bradford Deanery (Wiltshire) is sending money to enable a kindergarten unit to be built. 
 
Rooted in Jesus continues to go forward. Babuj has stepped down from his Diocesan 
Secretary role and is concentrating on Rooted in Jesus.  This seems to have energised 
the church, and Babuj was able to encourage the believers in Salara district.  Pastor 
Hassan Sudan (below) has visited a couple of hitherto neglected places. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

This picture shows the church from the 
inside with its seats which is 
established by Pastor Hassan - Sudan 
Rooted in Jesus team Leader in Salara 
district 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Last month we reported twenty-two people turned to Jesus, and we now hear some 
witch doctors were among them.  It is also reported that Bishop Andudu recently 
confirmed one thousand people.   
 
More mundanely, but also of importance, the wall to the cathedral is being completed, 
and work is being done building shops for the diocese. 
 



 

 

Prayer Diary 
 

“Please do not grow tired of praying for Sudan” (Archbishop Ezekiel) 
 

This month, please pray for: 
 

• the spiritual work of the church and especially the work of the Rooted in Jesus 
groups 

• Peace Primary School and the building of the kindergarten for children 

• the shops construction project 

• completion of the work on the cathedral wall 

• the peace negotiations between government and SPLM North 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every blessing,  
John Joy 
 
Bradford Deanery Lay Chairman 
 


